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Tram discrinination against the disabled 

Thank you for responding to the Edinburgh Tram Inquiry Call for Evidence and Issues. 

Edinburgh Tram Inquiry 
T 01312441940 
A 1st Floor, Waverley Gate, 2-4 Waterloo Place, Edinburgh EH1 3EG 
E info@edinburqhtraminquiry.org 
W www.edinburqhtraminquiry.org 

From: Jim Thomas [mailto: 
Sent: 18 August 2016 12:36 
To: Info 
Subject: Tram discrinination against the disabled 

Perhaps not high on the enquiries agenda, but due to tram works and now the tram schedules, it's impossible for 
those with walking difficulties to gain access to Princes street. Why should the disabled be effectively banned for 
this iconic street? 
During the works it was virtually impossible for the disabled to access large areas of town. Closed roads and 
diversions meant it closed the city to all but the able bodied. 

J Thomas 

Edinburgh 
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